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May 16,1985

Di.ke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-269/84-16, 50-270/84-15, 50-287/84-26

Thank you for your supplemental response of April 19, 1985, to our Notice of
Violation issued on November 23, 1984 concerning activities conducted at your
Oconee facility. We are evaluating your response and will inform you of the
results of our evaluation in future correspondence.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by VLBrownlee)

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: M. S. Tuckman, Station Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of South Carolina
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